
 

 

 
 
October 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Draft Maternity Services Strategy 
 
Derby City Primary Care Trust wishes to consult on the above draft strategy.   
 
We would value your comments on: 

• Does the Strategy support the Vision of a service that gives equity of access and choice for 
all women? 

• Are the right issues informing the service model? 
• How should we develop the Maternity Care Pathways? 

   
Your feedback to this consultation will contribute to the final strategy and an implementation plan 
for Maternity Services in Derby. 
 
You can respond by completing the attached consultation feedback paper to give us your views 
and return it to the FREEPOST address at the end of the paper or to your local Children’s Centre.  
 
The closing date for all comments is Friday 14th November 2008.    
 
If you require any further information please contact Jackie Costello on telephone number 01332 
224000 or by emailing: jackie.costello@derbycitypct.nhs.uk. 
 
I look forward to hearing your views. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michele McCreadie 
Associate Director of Community Services Commissioning 
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